

Class 2 newsletter





Year 1

English

Next week we will be looking closely at all our wonderful facts we know about our great city of York. We will plan a information brochure to include the invaders, tourist attractions, bar walls and York Minster. We plan to create a Minster outline to use as our template for writing.

Maths

We will continue with our 2D shape work and work out how to make each shape with the correct properties using straws. Our practical solving problems will be put to the test using dividing the class into equal groups ready for our school trip.

Topic

We will move on the Normans as part of our invaders work. In science we will investigate different types of weather and the use of symbols.



Reception

Class 2 have worked so hard again this week and produced some fabulous writing. First they finished their mini books on 'Our York', then they labelled their mini beast finding from our pond dipping with captions.

We are turning into budding investigators and discovered some great habitats in our forest. We also found a hedgehog!

As part of our repeating pattern work we made symmetrical butterfly pictures full of 2D shapes and colours. Our estimating skills are improving using 'guess the weight. 'We could test how sensible our estimates were by measuring using scales and unfix cubes.

Coming up—Letter writing and problem solving.





Next week:

Year 1 will be visiting the Minster on Tuesday 23rd June. Please ensure your child has comfortable footwear and a coat in case it rains.

Week beginning 22nd June

Monday: Library books returned please.

Tuesday: Forest schools for Reception. Year 1 trip to the Minster.

Wednesday: PE kit needed.

Thursday: Homework and spelling books handed in by today please.

Friday: Stay and Play for Reception. PE Kit needed.